Re: Additional information

Andrew Parry <amp@kings.edu.au> From:

EAE To: , Andrew Mansfield <asm@kings.edu.au>, Greg James <counsellor@kings.edu.au>

EAG Cc:

Thu, 15 Aug 2013 15:17:06 +1000 Date:

Dear EAE

Thank you very much for this EAE

I was pleased we had the opportunity to meet today to discuss these issues.

I shall keep in touch.

best wishes

Andrew

Dr Andrew Parry PhD, MPhil (Cantab), MEd (Syd), BEd. Deputy Headmaster The King's School PO Box 1, Parramatta, NSW, 2124 Phone: 02 96838 442

Mobile: 0413 517 223 Email: amp@kings.edu.au

>>> EAE 15/08/2013 3:09 PM >>>

Dear Andrew,

On the trip home we found out from CLC that the incident Andrew Mansfield mentioned in the meeting, and dealt with in the boarding house between REDACTED and CLC was related to the corp camp incident.

There was also mention of messages to him on Facebook directly relating to the incident. I am investigating. However CLC is very reluctant to show me any messages.

also mentioned over lunch that he felt harassed by the incident "24/7".

is gradually disclosing pieces of information.

I will let you know about any additional information that we hear so that all can have a clearer picture.

Regards, EAE